
July 18th bus trip (8:30 am - 4:30 pm) 

For $25 you get lunch at Mary Yoder’s, tour the Century 
Village Museum (Geauga County), and shop at  End of 
the Commons General Store.  Ride with the greatest 
seniors of Elyria, gorge yourself with candy and snacks 
and stretch your brain with quizzes and games.  If you’re 
up for fun and action, you’ll enjoy this trip.  

JUNE 

2017 

June Anniversaries:  
6-20-69 - David & Kathy Little 
6-21-59 - Ralph & Joyce Pierce 
6-21-97 - Les & Linda Hetsler 
6-22-    - Jim & Judy Davis 
6-23-72 - Dennis & Diane Wiedenheft 
6-23-73 - John & Judy Fiest 
6-24-67 - Larry & Linda Gilles 
6-30 -   - Earl & Alma True 
July Anniversaries: 
7-2-90 - Albert & Noemi Gonzalez 
7-4-47 - Ray & Mary Lou Pycraft 
7-4-96 - Jim & Beth Wright 
7-9-66 - Phil & Pat McMurtry 
7-14-67 - Gary & Jean Jesse 
7-16-76 - Graylon & Beverly Davis 
7-19-86 - Thomas & Amy Heffner 
7-20-74 - Dan & Donna Brady 
7-21-73 - Ron & Linda Willard 

June Birthdays: 
17 - Shirley Golden 
18 - Nina Forsythe 
18 - Diane Britt 
20 - Floyd Tanner 
20 - Mary Louise Starett 
21 - Helen Hain 
22 - Jean Woodyard 
23 - David Connolly 
23 - Les Hetsler 
23 - John Williams 
25 - Craig Golden 
26 - Jan Rohrbach 
28 - Doris Reynolds 
28 - Sherry Hight 
28 - Gary Jesse 
July Birthdays: 
 1 - Betty Carpenter 
 3 - Ed Fenwick 
 7 - Mike Dylag 
12 - Mavis Smith 
14 - Wilma Mims 
14 - Gene Hooper 
16 - Beverly Davis 
16 - Janene Welch 
17 - Linda Willard 
18 - Joan Hutter 
18 - Reba Staffeld 
20 - Ina Culler 
20 - Gary Grugel 

I came home to find my husband sitting on the couch 
watching TV.  “I thought you were going to mow the 
lawn,” I said.  “I’m waiting on a part,” he replied.  “What 
part is that?”  “The part of me that wants to do it.” 

There are NO monthly      
luncheons scheduled for the 
summer months.  September 
12th will be our next luncheon 
with pianist, Timothy Noble.  

We had summer like weather for our three day 
May trip to Holland, Michigan.  Our four bus 
caravan safely transported seventy-six seniors 
from the Hebron Fellowship who had one fan-
tastic time.  Although the tulips were past their 
peak, yet  tulips in their  beauty abounded.  We 
viewed the making of wooden bowls and shoes,  
climbed the windmill, rode a dune buggy and 
river cruise, and ate fabulous meals.  To say we 
had a great time would be an understatement.  

June 6th Luncheon 

Eighty seniors listened to “turkey calling” by Gary An-
derson, the 2013 Grand National Champion Caller 
Maker, who demonstrated his unique skill at our June  
luncheon.  And “turkey wraps” were served for lunch.  
And everyone said “gobble, gobble,” being translated, 
“very, very good.” 

We will attend the brand-new, 500 seat, 
state-of-the-art theater in Sugar Creek on 
August 15th (9:00 am - 6:00 pm) to see the 
live performance of “The Home Game.”  
It’s about an Amish boy wanting to play 
major league baseball, but his father’s ex-
pectation is that he will remain on the 
farm.  Cost $55: includes a family-style 
dinner at Dutch Valley Restaurant.  


